
Closed session PC meeting 4th February 2014 

272.  A discussion was held on the new quote from the District Valuer.  The Clerk 
            highlighted that other than the easement contained in the current lease for 

the Trust’s land, there wasn’t any legal access across this land to the playing 
field. 

            A discussion was held on the price that should be offered to the Trust and 
            it was agreed for the Clerk to write to the Trustees offering £17,500 for the 

land (3/2). 


